
We would like to let you know about the events we have coming up before we break up for 
the Easter holidays.  
 

                 *Thursday 29th February* 
 

 



Please remember to bring your change at school pick up on Thursday to take advantage of a 
little after school treat. 

 
               *Wednesday 13th March * 
 
                       Easter Disco  
 

 
 



If your child would like to attend the Easter disco please send your money in a envelope 
with your child's name and class on by Friday 9th March. 
 

                 *Monday 18th March * 
 
             Design an egg competition 
 
Get those eggs boiled and your craft cupboards open.  
A free event to get the children to use their imagination. 
Eggs to be taken in on Monday 18th March. Winners will be announced on Friday 22nd 
March. 
 
                 -More details to follow- 
 
 
    Watch out for your children coming home  with an Easter egg from us! 
 
 
We thank you for your continued support 
 
Princefield PSA 
 


